
Warm Welcome is a project providing vital advice to new and expectant parents. 
The arrival of a baby into a family already experiencing hardship can greatly 
increase the risk of fuel poverty.

Advice on managing fuel bills and energy efficiency can make a big difference at 
a time when having a warm, safe home is of paramount importance.

Contact us to find out how National Energy Action (NEA) will deliver: 

• Community advice sessions helping pregnant people and their families
manage their fuel bills and access all the support available to them.

• Free training for frontline professionals to provide ongoing advice and
support for parents and communities.

Do you work with new and expectant parents? If you would be interested in a 
face-to-face or online session, please contact bethany.steer@nea.org.uk.

If you would like to learn more about the free training National Energy Action 
(NEA) offers, please contact lynsey.thompson@nea.org.uk.

We are also running regular live advice sessions on facebook.com/
Nationalenergyaction and instagram.com/nea_ukcharity. Please follow us to 
stay updated. You can also follow us on twitter.com/nea_ukcharity and on 
nea.org.uk/what-we-do/projects/warm-welcome/
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